
Bachelor of Architecture final students today 8th May 2015 got to interact with the Board of 
Registration for Architects and Quantity Surveyors. 

During the meeting the students were briefed on the various regulations governing the practise 
and also on the various requirements for registration as an Architect in Kenya. 

The team from BORAQS was led by the Chairman Arch. Cosmas J. M. Maweu 

Also in attendance were academic staff led by the Department Chairman, Arch E.O Abonyo 

 


